
The intersection of Benjamin Holt Drive and Alexandria Place will be temporarily closed starting 
October 11, 2025, for up to two (2) days to install an underground storm drain facility. This work is part of 
the preparatory phase of the pavement rehabilitation project. 

Advance notice of the closure will also be provided through changeable message signs placed in the area. 

        
     
                  WORK HOURS WILL GENERALLY BE FROM 8:00 A.M. TO 8:00 P.M. 
                 PLEASE SEE THE BACKSIDE OF THIS FLYER FOR RECOMMENDED ALTERNATE ROUTES

This project will rehabilitate the roadway pavement between Plymouth Road and Gettysburg Place. We 
appreciate your patience and cooperation while we work to improve the roadway as efficiently as possible.

For more information, please contact Awni Taha, Engineering Services Manager, at (209) 468-3036 or ataha@sjgov.org
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